
 
Expressions of Interest 

Health Hawke’s Bay l Te Oranga o Te Matau a Māui 
Board of Directors 

 

Have you got a passion for primary health care and a proven track record in governance? 

Health Hawke’s Bay l Te Oranga o Te Matau a Māui is the single Primary Health Organisation (PHO) in 
Hawke’s Bay. The Company is a key partner to general practice, primary and community care 
providers, and Te Whatu Ora l Health New Zealand. Our Ka Hikitia strategy puts Māori first with the 
goal of improving whānau health and wellness across the rohe, equity of health outcomes for our 
Māori, Pacific and vulnerable whānau. 

Health Hawke’s Bay Ltd is 100% owned by Te Matau a Māui Health Trust and due to a Director vacancy, 
Trustees are seeking to appoint a skills-based Director to the Board who will guide the ongoing 
strategic development and performance of the Company, primarily in the areas of primary health care 
delivery and provider support.  Expressions of interest are now being sought from suitably qualified 
individuals for this position. 

This individual will need to possess strong governance skills, demonstrate sound business and financial 
insight, have a track record of innovation and have the ability to influence across both public and 
private sector environments.  We are also looking for relevant professional, with skills in change 
management, communication and relationship building skills and experience.  It is essential that you 
have an excellent understanding of Te Tiriti o Waitangi and its application within the health 
environment. Knowledge of and experience in the New Zealand health or social care sectors will be 
an advantage. 
 
Expressions of interest should be forwarded to: 
Nicole Cunningham 
Te Matau a Māui Health Trust Secretary 
Nicole.cunningham@healthhb.co.nz                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
Expressions of interest need to be received before 5pm on Friday 4 April 2025 and should include a 
CV with covering letter.  For further information please contact Nicole Cunningham at the above email. 
 
The time commitment is approximately six to eight hours per month consisting of monthly Board 
meetings and additional committee meetings as determined by the Board. 
 
Appointment to the Board will be made during May 2025 with the first meeting for new Directors on 
28 May 2025. 
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